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Merry Christmas! 

 
 

From all of us at 
Ursuline College 
Chatham, the staff and 
students would like to 
wish you a very Merry 
Christmas. Although we 
could not celebrate in 
the typical fashion, we 
still did the best we 
could to bring the 
Christmas Spirit to 
UCC. On the last week 
before break, we had a 
Christmas pajama day, 
an ugly Christmas 
sweater day, UCC’s 
original version of find 
the elf, some Christmas 
kahoots, and to top off 
the week, we had a virtual Christmas assembly. UCC’s 
very own Men II Boys performed, and stole the hearts of 
the audience(as always). Although the Covid Grinch did 
it’s best to ruin Christmas, the staff and students still 
found a way to spread Christmas cheer. 

 



Amnesty International  
Mrs. Dudics grade 12 

religion class assisted the 
Ursuline Sisters in a letter 

campaign coordinated 
through Amnesty 

International. The goal is to 
write letters to foriegn 

emissaries in hopes of releasing prisons that have been 
unjustly imprisoned. They have saved countless lives, 
and reunited even more families. This truly exemplifies 

Jesus’ teaching of a Preferential Option for the Poor and 
Vulnerable. 

 

  

New Challenges 

S 
Starting on Monday, January 4th, 

the staff and students of UCC had to 
make some adjustments to their 

 



education. All classes are being held online for the foreseeable 
future. UCC has taken the initiative to reach out to those 

students that do not have access to a device or stable wifi, and 
given those students the 

materials needed for online 
learning. Besides some technical 

issues across the province on 
the first day of classes, things 
have gone very smoothly. The 

staff and students are adjusting 
well to the new system. 

Virtual Services 
 

UCC is proud to offer some virtual 
services to the staff and students 
of UCC. Currently, the UCC virtual 
library, as well as the UCC virtual 

chapel, are up and running! 
 

Stay Strong Lancers! We Will Get Through This 
Together 

Lancer Loud,  
Lancer Proud!!! 

 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 


